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Date: 29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Sister Act, Heath Park School 

I am pleased to inform you that Year 6 have been invited to watch the production of ‘Sister Act’ at Heath Park School, 

on Tuesday 10th December 2024. It is a great opportunity for the children to experience a drama production and visit 

a local secondary school. 

The children will travel to and from the school by foot. On the day, children need to wear school uniform, and bring a 

suitable waterproof coat or anorak, as we will be walking to the venue. The children must bring a packed lunch on this 

day, due to arrival back at school after the lunch period. The children will eat, on their return to school.  

If you would like your child to participate, please provide parental consent via the School Gateway app under ‘Year 6 

Heath Park Consent’ by the start of day on Monday 9th December 2024.  

We feel it is important for your child to take part in such visits, and we look forward to sharing the experience with 

you on our school website.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 


